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Philippine Embassy Statement on the Flag-Burning Incident 

 
The flag-burning incident was committed by a private individual who is 
known to have done many controversial things in the past. His action does 
not represent the official position of the Philippines.  
 
Philippine Government authorities in Manila are currently looking into the 
matter and shall deal with it accordingly.  
 
The Embassy does not condone the incident and deeply regrets that the 
incident has offended the feelings of Malaysians. 
 
The Embassy reiterates its assurance that it is firmly committed to the 
development of the excellent bilateral relations between the Philippines and 
Malaysia.  
 
 
 
 
 
Kuala Lumpur, 8 February 2019 
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